
Ma On Shan Water Treatment Works Open
Day postponed

     The Water Supplies Department today (November 26) announced that, in
light of unforeseeable traffic conditions, the Ma On Shan Water Treatment
Works Open Day originally scheduled for November 30 will be postponed.
Details will be announced later.
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